Dear Parents and Carers.

Your child has been working incredibly hard on their humanities topics for the last term and they have learnt some amazing facts and skills. We would like children to be able to show this learning off in a creative way through a humanities project.

The Humanities Project should showcase the learning that has taken place about so far this term, or anything else that your child might have learnt through extra research.

Year 3 projects will be about Our Continent (European countries)

Year 4 projects will be about Vikings

Year 5 projects will be about Africa.

Some areas of interest might include childhood, hunting, technology, food, geographical features, traditions, a focus on a particular country or historical event...the list goes on! Children can present their project in any way they like; they might like to draw and label a diagram, cook a dish from a country and annotate pictures, contact relatives living in African/European countries and record facts about their topic, take or draw pictures to use – these are just some of the things you could encourage your child to include in their project. Below are some examples of past projects:







In order to keep this project manageable for the children we have set some rules:

- All sized card or paper only (provided)
- The project **must** be **2D** and kept in the perimeter of the paper
- Although the children might like to share ideas with one another, one project per child is required please

We are excited to see the creative projects your children come up with and look forward to seeing the different ways they express their learning! Please keep an eye out on the website for a deadline and a time when parents and carers are welcome to view the amazing results!

Kirsty Shreeve